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STUDENT JOB ANNOUNCEMENTS

Job announcements and external links are made available to our students through the Guam Community College
website. We, as a college, provide this to assist you in your efforts of finding employment. We are not responsible
for, or can attest to the accuracy of the information on any of these websites. If you are interested in applying for
positions found on these websites, please do so with the respective companies and follow their requirements.

Job Announcements [1] (Note: Please log onto the MyGCC Portal to view the "Student Job Announcements"
under the "Student Services").

Company Web Sites [2]

Simply email your Job Announcement(s) (on company letterhead) to careerplacement@guamcc.edu. [3]
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